
LTUSD bond committee tour of
new facilities
The next meeting of the Citizens Bond Oversight Committee is
March 31 at 6pm at South Tahoe High School, 1735 Lake Tahoe
Blvd.

This  meeting  is  open  to  the  public,  similar  to  Board  of
Education meetings, and the public is invited to attend.

Joe Stewart of SMC Construction and Steve Morales, Lake Tahoe
Unified School District director of facilities, will lead the
committee,  staff  members,  and  public  on  a  tour  of  the
Construction,  Arts  and  Transportation  Academy  and  Stadium
View. The CAT Academy is scheduled to begin classes April 19.

For more information, click here.
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